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Safeguarding notice
The Local Authority Designated Officer (LADO)

If there are concerns that an adult in the school setting is placing children at risk or potential risk then this should be referred to the LADO.  Concerns should be passed on to the Headteacher, Mr Paul Kelesidis.

If the concern is about the Headteacher this should be reported to the LADO via the Chair of Governors, Mrs Jo Beardwell  (jobeardwell@boltonbrow.calderdale.sch.uk )
Calderdale have a team of Local Authority Designated Officers.
They can be contacted on

01422 392897
or by email at:

 LADOAdmin@calderdale.gov.uk
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